BF Steering Committee Minutes 20 December, ‘04 
Those Present: Terry Frueh, Bill Florea, Bob Lerch, Scott Schulte, Roxie Campbell, John Knudsen, Scott Voney, Georganne Bowman. 

Meeting ran 3 hours
Staff Progress Report:

We’re getting some good match from the data for the SWSA (from Columbia, Boone Co., and MDC). However, we still need to keep after the match since we are also having large expenditures for the SWSA.

Mona Menezes contacted Terry about doing a watershed tour for a group of gifted 4th and 5th graders. Everybody agreed it would be a good educational opportunity.

Open House:


We clarified that the role of the Stakeholders, in term of displays for the open house, was to give advice on who they think should be contacted to have a display at the event.  The final word of who displays lies with the Steering Committee (questions of space, balance of presentations), with our intent being to follow their advice. All potential displayers will need to contact Terry to set up the displays.
Subwatershed Sensitivity Analysis:


Terry will coordinate with Roxie and Bob about calling AES to discuss the functions.   


Stakeholder Committee:


We decided the plan outline needs to have more detail to clearly show exactly what we think the Stakeholders should be doing; this roadmap should help them to figure out exactly what they are doing and by when.  We will also be mailing out packets before the meeting so that they have all of the info at their finger tips and are more likely to look at it than an email. At the meetings, we will have a large flip chart (“parking lot”) for ideas that are raised that are not pertinent to the current discussion; these will be discussed at the end of the meeting.

We discussed various ways to streamline the process with the Stakeholders in order to help them be more effective and efficient.  In general, we are going to give them some clear options and let them decide from those options (unless they as a group feel strongly to add more options); this helps focus their work and keep them productive. For the next meeting, we thought it made sense for them to break into small groups to hash out the issue definitions for a set period of time (choosing issues from a hat), then report back to the entire committee with each group reporting one issue then moving onto another group (that way each group is discussing some and not just waiting).
Next Steering Committee Meeting: 

December 20th, 9 a.m., Room 139.

Minutes respectfully submitted by Terry Frueh on 12-29-04.

